

## DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

COMMANDER OPERATIONAL TEST AND EVALUATION FORCE 7970 DIVEN STREET NORFOLK, VIRGINIA 23505-1498

> 1050 Ser 10/ 071 4 Mar 15

Office of Governor Dan Malloy, 210 Capitol Avenue Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Governor Dan Malloy,

Cryptologic Technician Technical Petty Officer First Class Sean P. Allard, USN, will be retiring from the United States Navy on November 30, 2015 with 20 years of service. It is traditional that, as a departing honor, he be presented a letter signed by the Governor. He requested that he be presented this letter at his retirement ceremony. The ceremony is scheduled for August 21, 2015 and he will be departing at that time.

We hope that you can arrange for the letter to be returned by August 7, 2015 to:

Commander Operational Test & Evaluation Force (Attention: Mrs. L. Watkins)
7970 Diven Street
Building CA10
Norfolk VA 23505-1498

If there are any questions, please contact Mrs. L. Watkins at (757) 282-5546 extension 3191 or e-mail: watkinsL@cotf.navy.mil.

L. Watkins

Command Career Counselor

By direction